
Office of the Lieutenant Governor

Sabina Matos 

Dear Administrators, 

On behalf of Lieutenant Governor Sabina Matos, we invite your school to take part in the 2022 Lieutenant 
Governor's Leadership Awards. Since 1993, this event has recognized thousands of well-deserving students who 
make a positive difference in their school communities. 

An administrator or guidance counselor should select ONE graduating senior who lives in Rhode Island and best 
embodies the qualities of a student leader. 

Specifically, the student must: 

Demonstrate dedication to their studies and to a commitment to community service 
Lead positive change in their school or community 
Inspire other students to excel and achieve 

Complete the form that was sent to you, to provide our office with relevant information; no student transcripts or 
letters of recommendation are required. Please forward the form to our office by Friday, May 13, 2022. If you 
need another form, please email Sarah.Achille@ltgov.ri.gov. 

The Leadership Awards will be presented during a ceremony at the State House in June of 2022. Family and 
friends are welcome to join us as we honor student leaders throughout Rhode Island. 

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Sarah Achille at 401-222-2371 
or via email at Sarah.Achille@ltgov.ri.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Achille
Office of the Lieutenant Governor 
RI State House 
82 Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 

Sarah Achille
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Lieutenant Governor Sabina Matos 
2022 Leadership Awards Nomination Form 

Nominator Information 

School: 

Name: 

Phone Number: Email:  

Recipient/Student Information 

Name (as it will appear on the award): 

Address: 

Phone Number: Email:  

In a few words, please describe why this student was chosen as your school's recipient. Please feel free to list any 
noteworthy accomplishments (use an additional sheet if necessary). 

Please return completed form via email to Sarah.Achille@ltgov.ri.gov by May 13, 2022. 
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